
RAPTOR RESOURCES, INC. 
901 Rio Grande Austin, Texas 78701 (512)478-4427 

March 21,2000 • i . 

Mr. Michael Stogner "* > r • • : , . . . J r , 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division " 
2040 Pacheo 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

RE: Cancellation of Administrative Order NSP 1809 
Jalmat, Tansil Yts 7 Rvrs (Pro Gas) 
660' FSL and 660' FWL 
Section 3, T23S,R36E(M) 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Stogner, 

Raptor Resources, Inc. respectfully requests the cancellation of Administrative Order NSP-1809 as it 
relates to their State "A" A/C 1 Well Na 43 located in the SW/4 SW/4 Unit M, of Section 3. Raptor has 
decided not to recomplete this well in the Jalmat Gas pool at this time. A new Application will be 
submitted at a later date when a decision to recomplete the well is made. 

If you have any questions or require any further information, please contact me at (915) 697-1609 or e-mail 
me at BRKeathly@iuno.com. 

Sincerely, 

Bill R. Keathly ^ 
Regulatory Agent for Raptor Resources 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 


